
As Special Kids Special Families (SKSF) embraces and shares April Awareness 
Months, we recognize the importance in bringing attention to Autism, Child 
Abuse Prevention and Volunteer Appreciation.  

OUR MISSION: 
Promote, Strengthen & Support  

Individuals with Disabilities,  

their Families & Caregivers 

DONATE 
SUPPORT OUR MISSION 

 Recognizing April 

Awareness Months 

 Local Community 

Businesses Recognized 

 Adult Services Staff & Client 

Of The Month 

 Program Highlights 

 Volunteer Appreciation 

 New SKSF Management 

Introductions 

 Upcoming Job Fairs & 

Community Events 

APRIL 2022 

During Autism Awareness and Acceptance 
Month, here’s 10 great ideas to increase 
autism acceptance and love from 
SpecialLearningHouse.com.  For autism 
resources in your area, visit the Colorado 
Department of Education site for families raising individuals on the ASD spectrum.  
In addition, SKSF has many programs available for children and adults with 
autism.  Contact our Adult Services program (719-634-4675) or Zach’s Place 
childcare center (719-329-1717) for information. 

Recognizing & supporting National Child Abuse Prevention Month 
- SKSF Child Placement Agency staff - Angelo Penny, Jimmy 

Browder, Tashli Duran, Brandon Palmer, Samantha Villarreal, 
Samantha Phelan.   

Each April, during National Child Abuse Prevention Month, communities across 
Colorado come together to challenge one another to do more to promote healthy 
child development, strengthen families and prevent child abuse and neglect.  At 
Special Kids Special Families, our mission is to promote, strengthen & support 
these families.  Visit CO4Kids.org to find out ways to 
spread the word and IlluminateColorado.org to read 
parent stories of bravery and resilience.   

Trust your gut instinct and call 844-CO-4-Kids if you are 
concerned for the safety and well-being of a child or youth.  

http://sksfcolorado.org/support-sksf/
http://sksfcolorado.org/support-sksf/
https://www.youtube.com/sksfcolorado
https://www.linkedin.com/company/1178040/admin/
https://www.facebook.com/SKSFcolorado/
https://twitter.com/sksfcolorado
https://www.speciallearninghouse.com/autism-awareness-month-ideas/
https://www.cde.state.co.us/cdesped/sd-autism_resources
https://www.cde.state.co.us/cdesped/sd-autism_resources
https://co4kids.org/child-abuse-neglect
https://www.illuminatecolorado.org/parents-stories-a-focus-of-the-campaign-to-grow-a-better-tomorrow-for-all-children-together/
tel:18442645437


PROGRAM NEWS: ZACH’S PLACE at the Laurie Hillyard Family Center 
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SKSF Adult Services Client of the Month is 

Donna Miller! Donna is always excited to participate in 

program activities and greet staff with a smile. She always 

greets her peers and encourages them to participate. Her 

enthusiasm is contagious and let's not forget to mention - she 

is a great dancer and singer!! Congratulations Donna!  

Through our Building 
Connections program at Adult 
Services, program participants 

visit Phelan Gardens and 
created terrariums.  

Zach's Place Childcare Worker, David, says this about why he loves 
coming to work - "The kids! I really like working with the kids and 
seeing them grow. It makes me feel good!” 
 
Nadia, SKSF Child Worker says this about working at Zach's Place... 
"I love learning the personalities of the children. I like discovering 
how much they know, so much more than I think. I learn from 
them. I also like the friendly welcoming environment."  
 

It's the hard work and dedication of our employees 
that make our programs successful! If you want to 
be a part of our team - we are HIRING!  
Check out our available positions 

Zach's Place kiddos are getting creative! Thanks to a recent grant, the center just 
received a new track recently installed for kids to ride their bikes.  

https://www.facebook.com/PhelanGardens/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW2R9MnanE6peFM14B4kXrpvzzffyvDo7iv-OMa3uguuBkNWd7137uNz_osZiFDbm6GZ6V4Wj76-o-exuOPUpdh1PPhIvEWaTp3Z38C2Tt1zOUo6UBRo7eOfnwmKXuKlYzyNCGAJgOkwbO8TbFw51OpP86Zk4sblS2iEii4j2c2eNIsIEtL_A6_cefZYArOccE&__tn__=k
http://sksfcolorado.org/get-involved/career-opportunities/


Join Our TEAM! 
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NOW HIRING!  
Visit our website to apply 
 

 Residential Services Home Supervisor 

 Adult Mentors 

 Childcare Workers 

 Crisis Respite Care Providers 

 Host Home Providers 

 Foster Care Parents / Families 

If interested in working for SKSF, submit your cover 

letter and resume to:  

hr@sksfcolorado.org 

Are you are interested in board membership or volunteering? 
SKSF will be attending the Get On Board event hosted by Leadership Pikes Peak on April 26th from 4:30-6:30pm at 

the Penrose House. JOIN US!! We'll be there to answer all your questions.  

http://sksfcolorado.org/get-involved/career-opportunities/
https://www.facebook.com/LeadershipPikesPeak/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUMzhf9XYc_dsi55veOc4UYV1gdr1w2yOzm5H8AcSkXz2fLU-PYdqTtccK9naAjn-1rylT1mM66vzSmNnPUDxSlffh3Ps3_q03QIzEnq2H8I-zHKUl_bAnhwfgKhaZMYTfY_I5Gki-ogRJY1l5B8YT_nAF0S802jQYZkR-yB6IDlV45VYZWNrHHbes2UtA1rTI&__


 

April is Volunteer Appreciation Month!  We’d like to 
highlight SKSF Volunteer - Grace Gilbreth.  She has 
volunteered her time at our Adult Services program 
prepping for a variety of activities for the clients at 
Joey’s Place and has helped with several rounds of 
envelope stuffing!  Grace also prepared all the goodie 
bags for this year’s Bowl-a-Thon!  She is open to any 
task and has been a welcoming face at our Foster Care 
program for the past several weeks, greeting visitors 
and assisting the team with scanning and filing. 

“My goal is to make an impact in the 

community I live in and what better 

way than getting to volunteer with 

such amazing humans. I chose 

SKSF because they are doing 

wonders working with people who 

have extra special needs. I have a 

big place in my heart for people who 

have such special minds and 

special hearts!”  ~Grace Gilbreth  

We'd like to acknowledge our Adult 

Services staff member of the month - 

Linda Goodman. Linda is always dependable to 

her fellow staff, along with being flexible in her 

schedule. She has been working with SLS clients, 

building relationships with them while also helping 

them to achieve their goals. Linda is patient and 

perseveres in demanding situations. We appreciate 

the awesome job Linda does to assist our clients 

throughout their day - you truly make a difference! 

Congratulations Linda! 

SKSF would like to WELCOME our new Management 
staff - Krista Ingram as Zach’s Place Assistant Director 

and Tyler Carpenter as Director of Programs.   

WELCOME TO THE TEAM! 



CONTACT US: 
 

Special Kids Special Families 
1915 Aerotech Drive, Suite 100 

Colorado Springs, CO 80916 

(719) 447-8983 
sksf@sksfcolorado.org  

 

SKSFcolorado.org 
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MAY 7-8th: SKSF will be attending the 
Denver Cinco De Mayo event in Civic 
Center Park.  Stop by if you need 
information about becoming a Foster 
Care Family/Parent. 

MAY 7th: SKSF will be attending The 
Resource Exchange’s 20th Annual 
KidsFest at the Ute Pass Cultural Center 
in Woodland Park.  Stop by our booth for 
some great giveaway items & to learn 
more about our services we provide 
adults and children with disabilities.  
MORE INFO 

MAY 14th: SKSF will be attending the 
Pikes Peak Interagency Transition Team’s 
Annual Resource Fair for Individuals with 
Disabilities.  Join us and visit our booth for 
some swag & great information about 
programs we offer the IDD community.  
MORE INFO 

APRIL 21st: SKSF will be hosting a FREE 

Foster Care Information meeting to answer 

all your questions about becoming a Foster 

Family/Parent.  MORE INFO 

MAY 20th: SKSF offers QMAP CLASSES 

monthly for staff and HHPs caring for IDD 

community. Open to the public at $65/ea. 

MORE INFO 

Thanks to Carol at King Pin Lanes for her generosity and kind heart! 
Over the years, she has supported SKSF and the annual Bowl-A-Thon 
event! She was recently presented with a framed "thank you" piece 
of art - designed and created by Pete Rodriguez, an Adult Services 
Mentor. The art piece along with a thank you card was presented to 
Carol by SKSF Executive Director, Lukas Zakrzewski, Jon Karroll SKSF 
Development & Communications Manager and Adult Services 
Program Director, Dionna Lanich. Be sure to visit King Pin Lanes - it's 
an awesome place for a game of bowling, hanging with your friends 
and getting a great burger! 

In recognizing local business members that go above and 
beyond, SKSF recently presented a Community 
Appreciation award to Fountain Corner Pocket Bar & 
Grill . A group of adult clients presented the certificate to 
the owner, Gary Reichmuth. SKSF is very thankful to 
Corner Pocket and their staff for always being patient, 
helpful and welcoming our clients and making them feel 
comfortable. Thank you!  

mailto:sksf@sksfcolorado.org
http://sksfcolorado.org/event/bowlathon/
https://www.cincodemayodenver.com/
https://www.cincodemayodenver.com/
http://sksfcolorado.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/FLYER_TRE_KidsFest_5.7.22.jpg
http://sksfcolorado.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/FLYER_PPITT-fair-2022-flyer.pdf
http://sksfcolorado.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/FLYER_TRE_KidsFest_5.7.22.jpg
http://sksfcolorado.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/FLYER_PPITT-fair-2022-flyer.pdf
http://sksfcolorado.org/foster-care-orientation/
http://sksfcolorado.org/event/qmap-training/
https://www.youtube.com/sksfcolorado
https://www.linkedin.com/company/1178040/admin/
https://www.facebook.com/SKSFcolorado/
https://twitter.com/sksfcolorado
https://www.facebook.com/King-Pin-Lanes-877652258920067/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX6_9DAgx9nOTTlPy5sGN4tyCs75qdnaOVgqMZIDLRdDSMjvfPl34SwGk2ab-lDr4jq9LQksESiaviYB3ZxndI1EVBHTGQsDKLkNgZoEnGlmXDuiGAP5xpFZziLCp5tiaswDEE3j6A87QBi-4yUag4dJM0d5jChX8cMv9uFbJnRu9kOfDH-P4j8aUA
https://www.kingpinlanes-cos.com
https://www.facebook.com/TheFountainCornerPocket/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWISacMOQvZ3yZ3TPaEJhdhcYDk5oK9-Zx3ZgJIQUqrxqbvZHZpPtHCoIgVuBPH3xTaOzJr1brCnMT0im0UXetZOdgY1wEsichDT8A3Vp8koV8ZPEd458A3-U2FjrPbRr1Rc3nJJRLZXDIO3t2WeBnE6oEyf5q-_ZX36Kl3VIvDPPdnlHg5-JOWyWUexNsnw1
https://www.facebook.com/TheFountainCornerPocket/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWISacMOQvZ3yZ3TPaEJhdhcYDk5oK9-Zx3ZgJIQUqrxqbvZHZpPtHCoIgVuBPH3xTaOzJr1brCnMT0im0UXetZOdgY1wEsichDT8A3Vp8koV8ZPEd458A3-U2FjrPbRr1Rc3nJJRLZXDIO3t2WeBnE6oEyf5q-_ZX36Kl3VIvDPPdnlHg5-JOWyWUexNsnw1


PLEASE HELP SPREAD THE WORD!  Print & post at your business, pass to a friend or post on social media. 


